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Fatal hit-and-run in Stanton, investigators seek public’s assistance 

STANTON, Calif. (June 25, 2025): On June 22 at approximately 8:30 p.m., the Orange County 

Sheriff’s Department responded to the area of Katella Avenue and Date Street in the city of 

Stanton reference a vehicle versus pedestrian collision. The pedestrian, a 66-year-old transient 

identified as Jeffrey DeLaRosa, succumbed to his injuries sustained during the collision.  

The driver fled the scene of the collision and is still outstanding. The vehicle is described as a 

white, 2007-2015, Nissan Rogue with front-end damage. It was last seen traveling eastbound 

on Katella Avenue approaching Beach Boulevard. 

The Orange County Sheriff’s Department’s Major Accident Investigation Team (MAIT) is 

seeking the public’s assistance in locating the suspect vehicle and the driver. Information can be 

directed to MAIT at (949) 425-1860 or anonymous tips can be submitted to Orange County 

Crime Stoppers at (855) TIP-OCCS or www.ocsheriff.gov/occrimestoppers. 
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